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County Road 102 Rehabilitation Schedule Update 

 

Major construction including road closure began Monday, October 12
th

 on County Road 102 

between E. Main Street (just north of the railroad tracks) to E. Beamer Street.   Although 

previously noticed as a two week road closure, the revised schedule has the road re-opening 

on or about Friday, November 6th. 

 

The construction schedule has been extended due to the heavy rains on October 13
th

 and 

19
th

, and the high winds earlier this week.  Alternate routes are still in place for farm 

equipment needing to travel via County Road 102. 

 

Staff contact for this project is Tami Burnham (530) 661-5968. 

 

We apologize for the extended road closure and any inconvenience it may cause. 

 

 
  


